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Brandalin Carnes

From: Troy Dills

Sent: Wednesday, July 24, 2024 8:07 AM

To: Brandalin Carnes

Subject: Planning Commission Meeting for Aug. 6, 2024

Good morning, 

There will not be a Planning Commission Meeting for Aug. 6, 2024. 

Best Regards, 

Troy Dills 
Planner 
Habersham County Planning & Development 
(706) 839-0142 
tidills@habershamga.com


